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VILLAGE OF GARLAND
GARLAND, NEBRASKA 68360
REGULAR MEETING — JANUARY 4, 2022 - 7:00PM.

Pledge: The meeting was opened by saying the pledge of allegiance.

Call meeting to order/roll call: Marilyn Patsch called the meeting to order. Present: Rachel Jamison,

Jeremy Lewis, Jake Bennett, Jason Swerczek, and Marilyn Patsch. Absent: none.

Minutes: Motion by Lewis to waive the reading of the minutes to the December 7, 2021 regular meeting. 2™ by
Jamison. All aye. Motion by Lewis to accept and approve these minutes. 2" by Swerczek. All aye.

Claims: Motion by Lewis to waive the reading of the claims with the additions. 2" by Jamison. All aye. Motion by
Lewis to approve and pay these claims with the additions. 2™ by Jamison. All aye.

Joel Ludwig — Planning Commission: Ludwig was not present.

Wayne Regnier — Water/Sewer/Maintenance: Street: The grader is in for repair with Al Meyer, there seems to be
a leak in the radiator. The truck had to be serviced for the EGR valve and Regnier had to replace the door handle.
Water: The annual water needs survey was completed by Miller & Associates — Regnier added to the survey that

8 manholes on Frazier Street need to be replaced. Regnier will be attending the annual Water Conference in
Kearney from March 14 - 16, 2022.

Old Business — ARPA funding request application update: Miller & Associates is currently working on the application
and should have it to Ulrich by the end of the week. Once received, Ulrich will email to the Board for review and
approval to submit the application.

Pat Sitler - dogs running loose in the Village: The Sheriff has been called regarding the loose dogs. Ulrich is to
send out a reminder to all residents of the Village Ordinance pertaining to dogs and law enforcement will be invited
to the next Village Board meeting.

Eric Kaczor — wanting access to burn site: The Village Board agreed that he should he should not be allowed to use

the burn site. He should be able to burn at his property and can contact the Garland Volunteer Fire Department if
assistance is required. Ulrich will let him know.

Announcements: Lewis reminded the Board of the Norris Public Power District Goodwill Fund/Round Up Program
grant that they award quartelrly. It has been a while since the Village has used this program, so the Board needs to
keep in mind if there is a project that this could be used for.

Adjournment: Motion by Lewis to adjourn the meeting. 2" by Bennett. All aye. Meeting was adjourned at
7:25pm.
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Village Clerk/Treasurer



